
Dear Year 1 Parent, 

                                  We expect the school to be open from Monday 1st June . 

However due to a phased return Year 1 will not start until Tuesday June 2nd. This is to ensure the safest possible implementation.  

On return there will be two groups on a rota  and this is set  out in the table below  with the dates for the first two weeks. 

Once the first two weeks are completed we will review and update you on the rota, but expect it to be the same pattern as  below with the addition of 

Mondays after the first week. 

  

 

 

 

 

Key information 

 Admissions form will need to be completed and returned. (Can be handed in on the day or emailed back and is available on the website) 

 School uniform to be worn 

 Packed lunch will be provided for all. 

 Strict time keeping arrival 8.50 and leave 3.20 . 5 minute window 

 Only items brought to and from school should be packed lunch, water bottle and sun hat  

 

If you need clarification regarding any point please don’t hesitate to email me. 

Take care  

Mr Hodgson  

 

 

Date June 2nd 3rd 4th 5th 8th 9th 10th 11th 12th 

Group 1 School School Home Home School School Home Home Home 

Group 2  Home Home School School Home Home School School School 


